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December 1, 2023 
 
 
Megan Winner, Planning Director 
City of Coburg 
91136 N. Willamette Street 
PO Box 8316 
Coburg, Oregon 97408     SENT VIA E-MAIL 
 
 
RE: Notice of DLCD Technical Assistance grant decision 
 
Dear Megan: 
 
The Department of Land Conservation and Development has completed its review of Technical 
Assistance grant applications and made award decisions. I regret to inform you that your 
application has not been selected for funding. 
 
Because the demand for assistance far outstrips the available resources, the department is 
unable to fund a significant number of needed local planning projects. Your application will be 
retained and reconsidered should additional grant funding become available during the 
biennium. We encourage you to continue to work with DLCD staff to meet your community’s 
land use planning needs. If you have any questions, or we can assist with other planning efforts, 
please contact your DLCD regional representative, Patrick Wingard, at 541-393-7675 or 
Patrick.wingard@dlcd.oregon.gov, or me at 503-856-6935 or gordon.howard@dlcd.oregon.gov.  
 
Yours truly,  
 

 
Gordon Howard 
Community Services Division Manager 
 
cc: Courtny Flathers, Regional Solutions Team Coordinator 
 Patrick Wingard, DLCD Regional Representative 
 Angela Williamson, DLCD Grants Administrative Specialist 
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